
Spanish Liaison report  

Hello everyone! 

I am going to give a quick update on a few events and initiatives that have transpired since my taking on 

the role of liaison. First, I’ll start by sharing that the communication between myself and our Alanon 

members attending Spanish meetings are frequent and consistent. Then I will proceed with sharing the 

dates when these meetings and events were held as well as upcoming ones.  

The groups are holding monthly tradition meetings. On July 6th of 2023 the Stamford invited an Alateen 

member to speak at their meeting. On July 11th the Norwalk team hosted the meeting focused on the 6th 

tradition. Then the Stamford team hosted the 7th tradition on the 19th of August. On September 17th the 

groups in Connecticut and Rhode Island will work in collaboration to host the meeting on the 8th 

tradition.  

The Meriden team hosted their annual picnic on August 20th, 2023, from 11 am to 4 pm.  And on 

November 18th the Spanish meetings in conjunction with AA members will be holding a one-day 

conference in new Britain CT. The focus of this one-day conference is love and service. I also continue 

meeting members and fostering relationships. 

 

In love and service  

Roxana   


